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Greetings members of the press.

We extend our condolences and deepest sympathies following the regrettable
accident in Naivasha where many lives were lost. We join the families, relatives
and friends in mourning their loved ones. Following the accident I have
instructed all medical personnel in Naivasha, Kenyatta National Hospital and
other health facilities to respond accordingly to this emergency.

We take this opportunity to thank the Kenya National Union of Nurses and its
leadership for their goodwill and understanding which has contributed to the
finalization of this resumption of duty agreement. On our part we undertake
to continuously engage with all parties to ensure that medical services resume
to normalcy across Kenya.
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